
Peters Township High School  
Dress Code 

 
Dress Code School Board Policy 221: Dress and Grooming recognizes that each student’s mode of dress 
and grooming is a manifestation of personal style and individual preference. The policy further supports 
promoting positive attitudes towards neatness, cleanliness, propriety, modesty, and good sense in attire 
and appearance. Peters Township High School has established guidelines concerning the dress of 
students at school. Students who are not dressed properly will be asked to call their parents to supply 
appropriate clothing or may be provided appropriate attire. Students are subject to disciplinary action 
for dress code violations.  
 
1. Students are not permitted to wear clothing that exposes any type of undergarment.  
 
2. Clothing may not be vulgar, obscene, or disturbing.  
 
3. Appropriate footwear is required. (examples: shoes, boots, sneakers, flip-flops)  
 
4. Shirts must have two straps. Tube-tops and strapless shirts are not permitted  
 
5. Students may be instructed to wear hair coverings, aprons, eye protection, smocks, or some other 
proper apparel in specific classes such as physical education, technology education, or art class for 
health and safety reasons.  
 
6. When a student is representing the school as a participant in an extracurricular activity such as a 
sporting event, school contest, or other activity, he/she will dress according to the guidelines of the 
teacher, coach, or sponsor in charge. Coaches will be responsible for specifying appropriate uniform 
dress for home and away athletic events. 
 
7. Clothing and/or accessories may not advertise or promote the use of alcohol, drugs, tobacco 
products, and/or offensive words or illustrations.  
 
8. Hats of any kind are not permitted to be worn inside of the building. This includes 
bandanas/scarves/hoods excluding items of verifiable religious importance. 
 
 


